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As an Oregon resident, home owner and tax payer I am done supporting this 

behavior!! The State of OR has enough money and doesn't use it wisely to begin 

with.  We have the right to have the surplus money given back to us, the taxpayers!!  

Enough!  We pay enough & you do not have the right to take more!!   


